
 

This week in Nursery 

30th November, 2020 

           P.S.E.D. 
 
The children were really behaved for 
filming our Christmas concert and put 
on a fantastic performance. We will 
finish filming next week.   

                            C.L. 
 
We enjoyed the story ‘Santa’s special 
letter’. The children were fantastic at 
listening and are beginning to share 
what they understand about the story. 
They also had a go at predicting what 
they thought would come next.  
   

                                                            P.D.                                                       

The children have been making lots of different Christmas craft which has 
meant they have needed to use scissors. They are beginning to use scissors 
with increasing skill and control.  
 

                Mathematics 
 
We have been learning all about 3D 
shapes this week. The children have 
explored a cone, a sphere, a cube and 
a cylinder. The children even made a 
Christmas tree using a cone and 
cylinder. I wonder if they can spot 
any of these shapes at home?  

                Literacy 
 
Some of the children have chosen to 
write letters to Santa. We continue 
to encourage them to practise 
writing their names.  
 

                     U.W. 
The children continue to enjoy 
talking about Christmas and 
some of the children have told us 
all about how they have met 
Santa.  

                        E.A.D. 
 
We have had fun this week making 
penguins and Christmas trees! The 
children have worked hard cutting 
and sticking and adding sequins, 
glitter and cotton wool.  
 

Special Notices 
 
Don’t forget, we have arranged a Christmas party for the children on 
Wednesday, December 16th. Children can come to Nursery dressed in their 
party clothes. We hope you will be able to purchase our Christmas concert 
dvd! The children have worked so hard learning all the words to the songs.  
  


